
  

Dear Parent/Guardian 

I just wanted to clarify our arrangements for testing over the next few days.  

Return to school testing opportunities – a summary  

In order to conduct the return to school testing as efficiently and safely as possible we have provided multiple occasions that students can attend 

to have their return to school test completed. These have been explained in the communications from school on Tuesday 2 March. Please see a 

brief summary table below. You should refer to the school communication which provides specific details for each of the sessions.  

A reminder that a student may not undergo testing unless we have full consent in advance. Please refer to the communication from school for 

the link to complete this.  

Year Group Opportunity 1 Opportunity 2 Final Opportunity Return to face to face teaching  

7 Friday 5 March (for students who can only 
get to site by catching the school buses 

83/84) board the school service bus at the 
normal time 

Monday 8 March (for students 
whose parents are able to bring 
them to site or can walk) students 
should arrive between 10.00am – 
12.00pm  

Tuesday 9 March upon 
arrival to site  

Tuesday 9 March  

8 Friday 5 March (for students who can only 
get to site by catching the school buses 

83/84) board the school service bus at the 
normal time 

Monday 8 March (for students 
whose parents are able to bring 
them to site or can walk) students 
should arrive between 10.00am – 
12.00pm 

Tuesday 9 March upon 
arrival to site 

Tuesday 9 March 

9 Friday 5 March (for students who can only 
get to site by catching the school buses 

83/84) board the school service bus at the 
normal time 

Monday 8 March (for students 
whose parents are able to bring 
them to site or can walk) students 
should arrive between 10.00am – 
12.00pm 

Tuesday 9 March upon 
arrival to site 

Tuesday 9 March 

10 Friday 5 March (for students who can only 

get to site by catching the school buses 

83/84) - board the school service bus an 
hour later than normal 

Friday 5 March (for students 

whose parents are able to bring 
them to site or can walk) students 
should arrive between 11.30 – 
1.00pm 

Monday 8 March upon 
arrival to site 

Monday 8 March  

11 Friday 5 March (for students who can only 

get to site by catching the school buses 

83/84) - board the school service bus an 
hour later than normal 

Friday 5 March (for students 

whose parents are able to bring 
them to site or can walk) students 
should arrive between 11.30 – 
1.00pm 

Monday 8 March upon 
arrival to site 

Monday 8 March 



  

 

If you are able to bring your child to site, or they can make it under their own steam, this is preferable to them coming on the school bus – however 

if they can only attend by using the school bus service then they should do so in order to get tested prior to returning to face to face teaching on 

Monday / Tuesday. 

We can’t wait to have all the students back in school and back in lessons and I am really pleased that all of our students will be face to face 

learning from early next week. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Andy Hartley 

Headteacher 

 


